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SEPTEMBER 2,  2018    TWENTY SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

2 2 n d  Su n d a y  i n2 2 n d  Su n d a y  i n2 2 n d  Su n d a y  i n2 2 n d  Su n d a y  i n     
    IN ORDINARY TIME 

“Nothing that enters one from outside can 

defile that person; but the things that come 

out from within are what defile.”  - Mk 7:15 



MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

 

Monday, September 3, St. Gregory the Great 

9:00 a.m.  Sung Hwan Chang Luke (Rosa Chang) 

 

Tuesday, September 4, Weekday 

7:30 a.m.  Charles Bozicevich (wife) 

Eucharistic Adoration after Mass until 5:00 PM 

 

Wednesday, September 5, St. Theresa of Calcutta 

 7:30 a.m.  Clarason (Jim & Alko Provoznik)  

     

Thursday, September 6, Weekday 

7:00 p.m.   Augustine & June Kaighin (Dan & Dorothy  

           Kaighin) 

Eucharistic Adoration after Mass until 8:30 PM 

 

Friday, September 7, Weekday 

7:30 a.m.  Richard Zvosec (Carol & Paul Wagner) 

 

Saturday,  September 8, Nativity of Blessed Virgin Mary 

4:00 p.m.  Father Will Prospero (Eva Bindernagel)  

 

Sunday, September 9, Twenty-Third Sunday in  

              Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m.    Mary Ann Naughton (Nancy & Mike Groboske) 

10:00 a.m. Pro Populo 

12:00 N     Nelson Navarro (Navarro Family) 

 

IN MEMORIAM… 

 

Please remember all the faithful departed in your 

prayers. Including Joyce Daily and Judith Balzer that 

were buried this past week.  May they rest in the 

peace of Christ for all eternity. 

gãxÇàç@fxvÉÇw fâÇwtç |Ç bÜw|ÇtÜç g|Åx   

 

RECITATION OF THE HOLY ROSARY… 

 

All parishioners are invited to come and recite the 

Holy Rosary on Sundays before the 10 AM Mass and 

12 Noon Masses. If you would like to lead please 

contact Theresa Walsh at 934-4336. 

        ALTAR SERVERS… 

Saturday, September 8th 

4:00 p.m.     Andy Azzariti, Linda Cosma 

 

Sunday, September 9th 

8:00 a.m        Holy Name Servers 

 

10:00 a.m.     Renee Taylor, Jack Walsh,    

                      Isabella Keller, Gus Matheson  

12:00 Noon   Asa Haslage, Toby Marvin 

Labor Day is Monday, 

September 3rd, a legal holiday.  

Mass will be celebrated at   

9:00 a.m.  The Church Office 

will be closed.   

A MESSAGE FROM FATHER DON BOSCO  

 

Mission Trip:  Another Mountaintop Experience 

 

Welcome Home Father Dunson 

 from your Mission Trip! 

 

 On behalf of our St. Vincent de Paul family, I 

welcome Father Dunson home after a short mission 

trip to Uganda. 

 Going to Africa can be life-changing.  Last year I 

was in Rwanda just for a couple of days and I too had 

the same experience.  It was really amazing, different 

time zone, no comfort zone, but all happy zone.  We 

meet people who are very different than us.  Things 

are so different from us; they have far less than we 

have but look much happier; they do not have 

beautiful Churches like we have, but they have deep 

faith; their life is full of struggles but they have warm 

smiles.  It was such a wonderful mountaintop 

experience just being in Africa.  

 Father Dunson sacrifices so much time, even his 

vacation, for the sake of this mission trip.  I was 

curious to know what is so special about the mission 

trip, then I learned this:  The mission trip is an 

integral part of the spiritual development of a 

Christian.  It adds the dimension of faith in action.  It 

teaches us values of compassion, generosity, sharing 

and understanding.  It is through these life-changing 

experiences that we Christians learn more about 

ourselves and others.  It provides an opportunity to 

live the Gospel. 

 Since my special focus is on young people, I hope 

and pray that young people and children in our parish 

learn more about  mission work.  If they cannot 

directly be involved in mission work, they can at least 

pray for the missionaries.  Here is something 

humorous for them to learn to pray: 

 

A women invited some people to dinner.  At the 

table, she turned to her six year old daughter and 

said, “Would you like to say the blessing?” 

 

“I wouldn’t know what to say,” the little girl 

replied. 

 

“Just say what you hear Mommy say,”                 

the mother said. 

 

The little girl bowed her head and said: 

“Dear Lord, why on earth did I invite all these 

people to dinner?” 

 

In Humorous Jesus, 

 

Father Don Bosco Darsi 
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DO YOU LIKE TO BAKE?  

We are in need of bakers for bingo!  

Please call the rectory and sign up! 

 

SUNDAY BINGO September 9th 

Doors Open at 4:30 PM - Games Start at 6:00 PM 

 

SUNDAY FLOOR WORKERS (CREW #3) 

Babe King, Dale Norton, Jean Blaz, Bob & Jan 

Rusnak, Chris Fenik, Richard Haber, Patti Klinar, 

Missy Foisy, Kathleen Holomuzki.  

 

KITCHEN WORKERS (CREW #2) 

Diana Smarsh, Maureen or Dale Bruder, Dan Amend, 

Mona Flores, Marty Martinez, Gus Horak. 

 

BAKERS FOR SUNDAY, September 9th 

Rita Hogan, Kathleen Holomuzki, Theresa Holomuzki, 

Bea Hovinetz, Shirley Inderriaden, Sandra Jankowski, 

Rosemary Keiffer, Kathy Kubasak, Diane 

Leidenheimer, Jenifer Mikulan, Sue Ann Ochenas. 

 

Thank you Bingo Workers and Bakers! 

More volunteers are DESPERATELY needed.  

  

Please consider helping!! 

 

 Your Sacrificial Offering 

    

              August 19, 2018   Year to Date 

 

  Offering   $ 8,314.00  $67,123.00 

  Feast of Assumption $ 1,295.00 

  Budget   $11,100.00 $88,800.00 

  Last year Offering $10,112.00 $68,768.00 

 

Online Giving - https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/3037 

 

Thank you for your generous support! 

From the desk of  Tom Leidenheimer… 

  

I want to thank the following people for their 

time and effort.  Kathleen Skorvanek for cleaning 

the church.  Herm Kelling for taking care of the 

vestments.  John and Judy Polunik for caring for 

the server’s garments.  May God bless you for 

what you do for our church. 

 

250 CLUB WEEKLY WINNER 

  

Week 27  #244 Lauren Burns 

 

 

To all Team Captains and 250 Club 

Members:  If you have not paid your membership 

dues for the “90th” series, please do so by 

September 26, 2018.   

 

TO ALL PARISHIONERS: 

The 250 Club is accepting donations for our Chinese 

Raffle.  There will be a box placed in the hospitality 

room for anyone that would like to make a donation.  

We are also in need of baskets.  If you have any 

questions please contact:             

TJ Collins at 324-5093. 

 

 

FAMILY PERSPECTIVES  

 

Today Jesus teaches us what really matters are 

the intentions of our hears.  Bad intentions lead to 

angry outburst with name calling and put downs.  

These are violent acts that “defile” our 

relationships.   

No one wins; everyone loses. 

Examine your heart and open it to Examine your heart and open it to Examine your heart and open it to Examine your heart and open it to 
God’s love and grace.God’s love and grace.God’s love and grace.God’s love and grace.    

 

ST. KIZITO ANNUAL FALL FUNDRAISER 

 

Please join Father Don Dunson for St. Kizito’s annual 

fall fundraiser to be held on Saturday, September 22, 

2018 at St. Ladislaus Church in Cullen Hall, 2345 

Bassett Road in Westlake immediately following 

the 5:00 p.m. Mass.  This festive event will offer  a 

variety of food stations, an open bar, and a dessert 

station.  An assortment of baskets will be available to 

win via Chinese, silent, and live auctions.  Beautiful 

handmade African beads, rosaries, jewelry, as well as 

cloth items will be available for purchase as well.  

Tickets for this event are $35.00 per person.  To 

reserve your ticket(s) please RSVP by September 15th 

by emailing to RSVP@StKizitoFoundation.org or by 

calling Judy Buckley at 440-666-8329. 


